
 

 

 
 
 

 
  

 
DOLPHIN COAST RESIDENTS & RATEPAYERS ASSOCIATION 

(DOCRRA) 

DOCRRA COMMITTEE MEMBER NOMINATIONS 
16 AUGUST 2023  

 
 
Dear DOCRRA Member  
 
At the forthcoming AGM to be held on the 16 August 2023, the following DOCRRA Committee 
Members will be available to continue for another term: 
  

 Deon Viljoen 
 Deon Botha-Richards 
 Brian Botes 
 Penny Fourie 
 Hans Broerse 
 Vanessa Honiball 
 Don Forbes 
 Mary Kassam 
 Gaby Lyle 
 Stephan Marais 
 Trevor Greyling 

 
 
Please see attached summaries on the nominees. 
 
With the new Constitution, DOCRRA can have a maximum of twelve (12) Committee Members.  
 
Please use the attached Nomination Form for this purpose. 
 
Please email the completed Nomination form to admin@docrra.co.za  on/or before 16h00 Monday 
14 August 2023. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Deon Viljoen 
Chairman 
DOCRRA 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

DOLPHIN COAST RESIDENTS & RATEPAYERS ASSOCIATION 

(DOCRRA) 

COMMITTEE NOMINATIONS  
16 AUGUST 2023 

 
Being a member of DOCRRA,  
 
I, (name in print)  _____________________________   DOCRRA Member? ______  
  
Nominate the following (Indicate with an X in the box next to the name). Add additional nominees in 
the vacant spaces: 
 

Deon Viljoen   

Deon Botha-Richards   

Penny Fourie   

Hans Broerse   

Vanessa Honiball   

Don Forbes   

Mary Kassam   

Gaby Lyle  

Brian Botes  

Stephan Marais  

Trevor Greyling  

  

 
SIGNED ON THIS ________ DAY OF ___________________________ 2023 
 
 
________________                                                                                                                                                
Signature 
 
 
  



 

 

 
COMMITTEE MEMBER NOMINEES’ SUMMARY RESUMES 

 
NAME  
Deon Viljoen Deon is a retired business man living in Brettenwood, Salt Rock.  

A qualified hotelier that served as a director at Tsogo Sun. 
Throughout his career Deon served on 15 associations and believes in the 
power of a collective voice. 
A favourite motto of Deon is 'Expect, what you inspect.' 
Deon has been on the DOCRRA committee for 5 years and chairman for 4 
years. He also initiated and heads up the Dolphin Coast Outreach 
organisation together with his wife Megan. 
Deon is also a committee member in Ward 22. 

Brian Botes Brian is a retired audit partner, having served in the profession for 41 
years. He is a qualified chartered accountant. He has served on various 
community projects over the years, such as rugby clubs and his local 
church. 
Brian has a keen interest in financial affairs and has become involved in 
the detail of KDM budgets and annual reports. He has been a Ballito 
resident since 2003 

Deon Botha-Richards Deon retired from the corporate world after a successful career in 
Strategic Procurement. Deon has a Bachelors of Commerce Degree in 
Accounting and Business Management and a Post Graduate Qualification 
in Materials Handling.  Deon has been active on multiple body corporate 
trustee boards and he has a keen interest in active community 
involvement. 

Don Forbes Don has been a Ward Councillor for some 30 years and a past Chair of a 
number of Ratepayer Associations. In addition, he was Mayor of Sandton 
in 1990/1.  He is qualified in Municipal Administration and Municipal Law 
(UJ in Gauteng). Don represented JHB Council at International Finance 
Conferences in Ghanga/USA/Cape Town. He brings a wealth of experience 
and knowledge to DOCRRA 

Penny Fourie Penny is an internationally accredited journalist and news reporter who 
has written for leading publications both locally and abroad. With more 
than ten years’ experience in news writing she is passionate about issues 
that affect communities.   Penny and her husband share their home in 
Ballito with two extraordinary girls and a lifetime collection of books. 

Vanessa Honiball Vanessa is an accredited wildlife filmmaker for international broadcasters 
such as National Geographic, Smithsonian, BBC, among others. In addition, 
she produces journal content for news broadcasters, and writes travel 
articles for various publications.  She also produces marketing and PR 
content for the hospitality and travel industry, NGO’s and the 
environmental sector. Vanessa is passionate about helping to create an 
environmentally sound, safe, and connected community. 
Vanessa plays a major role in DOCRRA’s social media and online presence 
and identifying current issues and community needs and moods.  She is 
also active in Ward 30 and on the Townsend Park sub-committee. 

Mary Kassam Mary has a keen interest in community outreach and social justice.  She is 
delighted to be part of the DOCRRA Committee and contribute to this 
vibrant and growing organization. Mary also plays a major role in 



 

 

DOCRRA’s social media and online presence and identifying current issues 
and community needs and moods.   

Stephan Marais Stephan moved from Gauteng to Sheffield Beach in 2018 after spending 
most of his career as CEO of Indgro Holdings – an outsourcing company. 
He has vast experience in the management of businesses and know how 
to ask the right questions.  He has extensive knowledge of strategic, 
financial, marketing and performance management. He is a firm believer 
that you leave a place in a better situation as what it was before your 
arrival. He decided to join DOCRA to do exactly that. 

Hans Broerse Hans has been a resident of Salt Rock for close on 3 decades. 
As a qualified forester, working for a large paper company, he covered the 
Natal Region sourcing for, and transporting timber to the paper mills 
(logistics). 
The last years of his career were in Indonesia, (Chip mill construction / 
operation) and Papua New Guinea (sustainably harvesting native 
hardwood species for furniture lumber). 
On returning he took to the retired ranks, and has dedicated time to the 
community by serving on the Salt Rock Neighbourhood Watch (since 
inception) and the Ward 22 Committee. 
Motto’s. “Treat other’s assets as if they are your own”, and “do things 
right the first time”. 

Gaby Lyle Gaby has lived in BALLITO for 39 years and is a retired high school teacher. 
She has been a member of The Christmas fair fund for 40 years and am 
passionate about supporting and helping community and is currently 
chairlady of The Christmas fair fund which provides support for needy 
initiatives on the North Coast. She is also a committee member on Ward 
30. 

Trevor Greyling Trevor was in construction industry 32 years in construction and project 
management and had dealings with SANRAL, DOT, Transnet ports, 
eThekwini municipality and Human settlements etc. 
He was requested to register as a construction mentor while working with 
Public Works Department. 
Ihe has had vast experience of most construction disciplines – services, 
roads, concrete and project management, specialised in tendering, 
programming and claims in resolving problematic contracts. 

 


